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Docket No. 50-546
Docket No. 50-547

Public Service of Indiana
ATTN: Mr. S. W. Shields

Vice President - Electric
System

1000 East thin Street
Plainfield, IN 46168

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 15, 1980, inrorming us of the
steps you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we
brought to your attention in Inspection Reports No. 50-546/79-25 and
No. 50-547/79-25 forwarded by our letter dated January 15, 1980. Per
a discussion on February 28, 1980, between J. J. Harrison of our staff
and J. M. Norris of your staf f it is our understanding that you will
submit a supplemental response by March 10, 1980. This supplemental
response will further address your corrective actions taken and results
achieved.

Sincerely,

%

M
G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: Mr. G. N. Brown, Project
Director

cc w/ltr dtd 2/15/80:
C. Kammerer, CA
H. Thornburg, IE
Central. Files
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